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June 7th 2025 
 

Summer Music Soiree 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to have the opportunity to celebrate music at St Michael’s at our Summer Music 
Soiree on Tuesday 24th June at 6.00pm.  Children who have been learning brass, violin, ukelele 
and recorder will be taking part in the evening along with the Choir. We will be holding our 
concert at St Michael and All Angels’ Church.  
 
Entry to this event is by virtual ticket – please pay £3.00 per person on the School Gateway. This 
includes refreshments.  Payment must be made no later than Monday 23rd June. 
 
The children involved will need to be at church for 5.30pm, with their musical instrument, and in 
school uniform.  Please complete and return the tear off slip giving permission for your child to 
take part. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 24th June to enjoy an evening celebrating the 
musical talents of St Michael’s. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Jackson 
Principal 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Summer Music Soiree 
Tuesday 24th June 

 
 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………….…………….     
 
Class…………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the Summer Music Soiree on Tuesday 24th June. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer  
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